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Mr. President,

We warmly welcome and thank the delegation of Algeria for the submission of the 4 Cycle UPR National Report.

We commend Algeria for the institutional reforms taken in the country since the last UPR Review, which culminated in the adoption of Constitutional amendments in November 2020.

In the spirit of friendship, cooperation and solidarity, Mozambique offers following recommendations to Algeria:

1. To strengthen the economic integration of women, particularly in rural and remote areas;

2. To reinforce measures to mitigate the negative impacts of covid-19 pandemic to the most vulnerable population.

Mozambique wishes Algeria every success in the present UPR process.

Thank you, Mr President!
